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Detwiler Reunion Information
For the descendants of Henry and Catherine Detwiler
To be held on Saturday, August 19th, 2017 from 1:00 to 5:00 PM
Location: Camp Innabah near Pughtownf PA.

Current Officers: President:
Vice President:
Secretary:
Treasurer:
Historian:

Sandra Detwiler Lusch:
Jean Schwartz:
Cecile Fetters:
Eric Fetters:
Richard H. Lusch

sjll209@verizon.net
JeanSchwartz@hotmail.com
aurora5065@comcast.net
ericfetters@hillwoodworks.com
rslusch 1209@verizon.net

Our Upcoming 121st Detwiler Family Reunion-August 19,2017

Reunion Hours are 1:00

pm to 5:00 pm.

Doors open @ 1:00 pm

Meal @ 1:30 pm SHARP

Swimming will not be

available this year.

The Presidents Message:

On Saturday, August 21, 2017
family members will celebrate
together the 121st Detwiler
Family Reunion. PLEASE NOTE:
arrival time is 1:00 pm with
meal served 1:30 pm. As in
past traditions please bring a
favorite covered dish for all to
enjoy.

Theme will be "FAMILY" BOOKS
TO SHARE. There will be a dis-
play including very old Farm
Ledger books, our First Presi-
dents Autograph book dated

the late 1800's; penmanship
books, family bibles, etc. Please
bring a book of your choice that
we may add to the Display.
Travel book of a favorite vaca-
tion, cook book, etc. Photo of
Display will be taken and added
to our Family genealogy rec-
ords. We will continue our tradi-
tion to have our group photo
taken with the 100th Anniver-
sary Quilt, Star Pattern as our
backdrop. Planning will begin

for suggestions for our 125th reun-
ion to be held in 2021.

Teens Korner—Come and bring a
friend! Enjoy time together with a
Ping Pong Tournament, yard
games, or just "hanging out togeth-
er"

Kids Korner—Come and enjoy the
fun at the "Make and Take Table".
Jean and Pam Schwartz have a fun
time planned for all. Volunteers
needed to help with games, etc.

2016 Highlights: "PAST-PRESENT-FUTURE" was the focus
for the 2016 Reunion. Various themes were noted including
"Remembering our Roots", "Family Traditions", "Treasured
Toys Through the Generations" and Historical Family Heir-
looms". Planning was discussed for ideas to be used at the
125th Detwiler Family Reunion in 2021.

Children enjoyed a Slip and Slide, made crafts to take home
under the direction of our Vice President, Jean Schwartz and
Pam Schwarts along with games enjoyed on the premises of
Camp Innabah.

We have done: Dick Lusch,
Historian continues to add ge-
nealogy information to the Fam-
ily Tree Maker software pro-
gram. Currently there are 4469
individual names, 1623 mar-
riages, 19 generations and
1179 individual surnames in
the program. Earliest birth year
is 1570 (Jagli Detwiler, 5th
great grandfather of Henry R.
Detwiler). Most recent birth is
20 February 2017 (William
Phillip Drauschak, 4th great
grandson of Abraham Detwiler).
An updated genealogy CD dated
Sept 9th, 2016 and the original

| genealogy hand kept docu-
I ments are available at the His-
I torical Society in Phoenixville for
I everyone to access. This will be
updated in August after the

! 121st Reunion..

We would like to: Keep all
family genealogy information

| current by members contact-
| ing the Historian, with up-
I dates about family births,
i marriages, deaths and other
; information throughout the
; year as it becomes available.

Family Tree Maker (our ge-
nealogy software program) is
now owned by and supported
by Software Mackiev Compa-
ny. They were the provider of
Family Tree Maker to Ancestry
and now own it. They are mak-
ing enhancements and have
incorporated Ancestry's Tree
Sync into their program.

REMINDER: Don't forget to
bring your "Family Books to

Share" to the reunion and a

covered dish to be shared


